permission to import GTFS data to OpenStreetMap

Tim Turner <TTurner@svrta.com> Wed, Sep 4, 2024 at 2:51 PM
To: Eddy Mulyono <eddymul@gmail.com>
Cc: Heather Dinger <HDinger@svrta.com>

Good afternoon, Mr. Mulyono,

Thank you for contacting the Steel Valley Regional Transit Authority in regard to the OpenStreetMap project. The Steel
Valley Regional Transit Authority does not object to the SVRTA's GTFS data being incorporated into the OpenStreetMap
project database, importing its bus routes, stops, and schedules, and released under a free and open license.

Again, the Steel Valley RTA would like to thank you for your time and effort to include this in your project for all to use.
Please let the Steel Valley RTA know if we can be of any further assistance.

Respectfully,

Tim Turner, Transit Manager

Steel Valley Regional Transit Authority
555 Adams Street PO Box 1177
Steubenville, OH 43952

(P) 740-282-6145 (F) 740-282-4524

tturner@svrta.com

et JVJRITA

STEEL VALLEY REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY

From: Eddy Mulyono <eddymul@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 2:24 PM

To: Tim Turner <TTurner@svrta.com>

Cc: info@svrta.com

Subject: permission to import GTFS data to OpenStreetMap

Dear Mr. Turner,
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